From:	Mike Taylor
To:	jedediah.smith@alaska.gov
Cc:	Kathy Leary; Liesl Barker; Shelley Owens
Subject:	RE: Questions for Gustavus LBC informational meeting
Date:	Thursday, January 25, 2024 10:14:41



Hi Jed,
To those questions, I’d like to add the following:
1. Can the Xunaa borough boundary extend out to sea beyond the State of Alaska’s 3 mile limit boundary?  Would they have any authority outside the State boundary to tax fish catch or tourism operations? What about outside the US 12 mile limit?   I realize that Yakutat drew its  boundary offshore outside the state.  Was it an error by the LBC at the time to allow that?  Do they exercise authority outside the state?
2. Can the borough tax commercial fish caught in waters within their borough boundary regardless of whether the fish are landed at a port within the borough?
3. If the Xunaa borough boundary was not allowed to extend across Icy Strait, would that be an opportunity to exclude Elfin Cove from the borough as its residents apparently wish?
4. What obligation does a borough have to provide borough services across the full area of the borough?  My understanding has been that Hoonah doesn’t intend to offer services outside the Hoonah townsite.
Thanks—I look forward to the discussion with you.

With kind regards, Mike Taylor, MS
City Council Member City of Gustavus


From: Shelley Owens <shelley.owens@gustavus-ak.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, January 24, 2024 5:03 PM
To:  jedediah.smith@alaska.gov
Cc: Kathy Leary <kathy.leary@gustavus-ak.gov>; Liesl Barker <liesl.barker@gustavus-ak.gov>
Subject: Questions for Gustavus LBC informational meeting

Hi Jed,

I’m afraid this doesn’t give you much advance notice but I wanted to send you a list of the questions we’ve been receiving to give you a heads’ up.  We look forward to joining you tomorrow.

Shelley

Shelley K. Owens Mayor, City of Gustavus Office: (907) 697-2451
P.O. Box 1, Gustavus, AK 99826 shelley.owens@gustavus-ak.gov https://cms.gustavus-ak.gov/
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